
Guidelines for Registration of Study Abroad Travel with the Department of State 

 

The Department has developed a website specifically for students who travel or reside abroad:  

www.studentsabroad.state.gov. 

Please ensure that you and your students sign up for the Department of State’s  Smart Traveler 

Enrollment Program (formerly known as “Travel Registration” or “Registration with Embassies”) to 

receive the latest travel updates and information.   By registering with the Department of State, 

students can be more easily contacted in the event of an emergency at home or assisted in case of 

an emergency abroad. Registering also facilitates the replacement of a student’s passport if it is lost 

or stolen.  To register, visit the following website: 

http://www.travelregistration.state.gov/ibrs/ui 

 

In addition to these general suggestions, we’ve also included several websites that can provide more 

detailed country‐specific safety and governmental information.  

 

Department of State – A Safe Trip Abroad  

http://www.travel.state.gov/travel/tips/safety/safety_1747.html  

 

Department of State – Country-Specific Conditions and Travel Warnings 

http://www.travel.state.gov/travel/cis_pa_tw/tw/tw_1764.html  

 

Department of State – Travel Tips  

http://travel.state.gov/travel/tips/tips_1232.html 
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